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Addendum No. 2 
 
 

Request for Proposals ES-20-04 
Engineering Consulting Services for 2020 Well Field Review and Expansion   

Foothills Boulevard Reginal Landfill 
 
 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Request for Proposals to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts of 
the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal. This addendum shall form part of the 
Service Agreement. 
 
 
Question: Is the review and upgrade design of the blower (extraction) and flare systems included in this projects scope?  
 
Answer: No. 
 
Question: Is the airspace optimization design for the closed portion of Cell #1 part of the scope? If so, does the RDFFG 
intend to place additional lifts of waste over this closed area of the landfill after the removal of the leachate recirculation 
system? 
 
Answer: No, the airspace optimization design for the closed portion of Cell #1 is not part of the scope.  
 
Question: Would the RDFFG agree to consider a fixed number of QA/QC hours (by senior and junior engineers) in 
order to have bids more consistent and comparable? If not, please advise how the RDFFG would like the proponents 
to allocate QA/QC hours (# hrs per day, # days per week, etc.) 
 
Answer: No, it is the responsibility of the proponent to define within their proposal on how they intend to approach, 
delegate and finalize the works. Including which members of their team will be completing which tasks and the hours 
assigned to each task.  
 
Question: Please clarify if the design for the entire area of Cell #1 involves fill plan and closure of Cell #1 (part of it) as 
it relates to landfill gas extraction infrastructure, or simply the gas works relative to the fill plan already included in the 
existing DOCP. 
 
Answer: Simply the gas works relative to the fill plan already included in the existing DOCP.  
 
Question: Referring to Section 8.2, it currently reads “(1) Develop a design for the entire area of Cell 1 including the 
closed area (see Appendix #)”. Please clarify which Appendix this item is referring to.   
 
Answer: Appendix 1, Figures 2 and 4. 
 
Question: Will there be any mechanical or electrical work needed to address the scope of work specified in the RFP? 
 
Answer: No. 
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Date: March 3, 2020 
 
 
Addendum 2 Received. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
Signature of Proponent      Name of Proponent 
 

 
 
Inquiries relating to this RFP may be directed to: 
 

 
 

 
Petra Wildauer, General Manager of Environmental Services 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8 
Phone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676 
Email: pwildauer@rdffg.bc.ca  
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